UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

July 17, 1979 _ ¥

Gary Hursh, Esq.

520 Capitol Mall

Suite 700

Sacramento, California 95814

In the Matter of
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
(Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station)
Docket No. 50-312

Dear Mr. Hursh:

As indicated in our recent phone conversation, I am sending you copies of:
1. The NRC Staff's Practice and Procedure Digest; and

2. 10 CFR Parts 2 and 50.

I believe Parts 2 and 50 contain the portions of the Commission's regulations
most relevant to this proceeding.

I Took forward to meeting you at the prehearing conference.
Sincerely,

Vizphos K. Zevom

gfephen H. Lewis
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures: As stated

cc w/o enclosures:

Michael L. Glaser, Esq. Mr. Mark Vandervelden

Dr. Richard F. Cole Ms. Joan Reiss

Mr. Frederick J. Shon Mr, Robert Christopherson
David S. Kaplan, Esq. Mr. Frank Hahn

Timothy V. A. Dillon, Esq. Mr. Richard D. Castro
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